

**Department of Employee Relations** 

Tom Barrett

Mayo

Maria Monteagudo

Director

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

Troy M. Hamblin Labor Negotiator

September 10, 2010

Angelyn Ward, Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office Room 205, City Hall City of Milwaukee

Dear Ms. Ward:

We are requesting that a file be opened in order to ratify and confirm the final agreement between the City and Milwaukee District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO relating to certain employees in the Comptroller's Office. Attached you will find a copy of the resolution for the file.

Sincerely,

Troy M. Hamblin Labor Negotiator

cc: Debra Fowler

TMH:NMF CcopenItr \_9-10-10 labr\dc48\Comptrollers Unit Clarification\Implementation